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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Revisions to Local Notice Samples

The sentence referencing the Court's General Order issued on
July 14, 2005, has been removed from the local notice samples
in the appendices of our Local Bankruptcy Rules and on the
Local Forms page of our website.  Please remove this sentence
from your in-house notice forms at your earliest convenience.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
from Chambers and the Clerk's office
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